Barry Oliver
160 University Avenue
[bookmark: _GoBack]St. John’s, NL
A1B 1Z7


November 14, 2024


Dear Sir or Madam,

Please accept my resume as an expression of interest in obtaining an entry-level accounting position at your company.

My undergraduate degree was a Bachelor of Science, with Honours, in Computer Science from Memorial University of Newfoundland.

In January 2017, I returned to MUN to complete the CPA Prep equivalent courses.

I started CPA PEP in September 2019, and finished all PEP courses in September 2021.

I then wrote the CFE, receiving passing results for Days 1, 2, and 3. However, I still require Practical Experience to obtain my CPA designation.

I can be reached at boliver667@gmail.com or (709) 722-8009 if you would like to set up a meeting to further discuss my qualifications.  Thank you for taking the time to peruse my resume.


Sincerely,


Barry Oliver


